
CAR CARE 
CENTER 

Tom Cackette, Acting Executive Officer 
California Air Resources Board 
1001 I Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

September 28, 2007 

Mr. Cackette: 

Please leave the remanufactured converter business alone! 

While CARB looks to eliminate the remanufactured catalytic converter business, bear in 
mind the burden to the economically disadvantaged. Many converters that are not 
available from the aftermarket are only available from the auto manufacturers. Our 
business often sees remanufactured units retail for $300-$400; the same new units from 
the auto manufacturer sell for $800-$1200. 

Why don't you go pick on the agricultural dust issues? Oh, that's right, they're too 
organized. 

Sincerely yours, 

Dale L. Warmuth 
General Manager 
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